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Lenore Providence

Subject: FW: [External] Stating rink

 

From: Deborah GOLDBERG  

Sent: December‐07‐22 10:36 AM 

To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca> 
Cc: Chris Ainsworth  
Subject: [External] Skating rink 
 
Attn:  City of Vaughan Committee of Adjustments 

Re:  Minor Variance A296/22 and A297/22 

Date: December 7, 2022 

 

Hi, 

My name is Deborah Goldberg. I am a local resident residing in close proximity to the Joseph & Wolf Lebovic
Jewish Community Campus and recently heard about a new addition to the campus. 

It is my understanding they are building a new 2 pad rink at the centre and are seeking some minor variances to
move forward. 

As a single mother of 2 girls, I am thrilled to hear we will have a new arena so close to our house and fully support
this project. My girls love to skate and when I last visited the Schwartz Reisman Centre to inquire about the
project, I was informed that there is a plan to have public skating hours open to ALL Vaughan Residents and not
just SRC members.  

You may be aware but in addition to a lack of ice time and arenas in this city, there is certainly a lack of public
skating hours available. It would be incredible to have the opportunity to get my daughters on the ice so close to
him. It seems the minor variances they are looking for, are quite minuscule compared to the overall net benefit
this project will have on the city and specifically residents of this immediate area.  

Considering all the other options of things that could be built on the site (plazas, housing etc), this seems like by 
far the best option for our neighbourhood. 

Please accept this letter in support of the project on behalf of myself and my daughters. I look forward to seeing
this facility be built soon. 

 

Regards, 

Deborah Goldberg 
31 Lindvest Cres, Maple, ON 
L6A4N2  


